
Subject: Huhn Drug updates 

3/23/2020: COVID-19 Update 

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and have instituted some changes to protect our 

customers and staff. We ask that you please be patient as we work through additional safety measures 

to protect you. 

1. Please call ahead with your refill and over-the-counter orders. You will be asked for a credit card to 

pay for your items so that no cash/checks needs be exchanged. 

2. As of 3/24/2020, our pharmacy will be closed to foot traffic. We will have 3 designated parking spots 

for Huhn customers on Main Street. Those spots are for curb-side delivery. Please call the store at 715-

682-3123 or text at 715-209-2663 to alert us that you are there. We will then bring your 

prescriptions/over-the-counter items to you.  

3. If you have a doctor's appointment, please give us some time to get your prescription ready rather 

than coming directly to the pharmacy. You can also call the pharmacy to make sure it is ready before 

coming. 

4. If you are sick or have been around someone sick, please stay home. Please call the pharmacy so that 

we can make arrangements to get your medications to you in a safe way. 

5. We are offering prescription mailing, home delivery, and curbside delivery to ensure you can still get 

the medications you need, while minimizing risk to all involved. Credit card information is preferred, but 

arrangements can be made for other forms of payment. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. We want to continue to be here for your healthcare 

needs. Just a few small changes now will have a big impact to reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our 

community. 

Sincerely, your friends at Huhn Rx Drug 


